
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

13 November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Building an alumni community to inspire our students 
We are delighted to inform you that Waverley School is working with the education charity 
Future First to build a thriving alumni community. Amongst our former students are a 
whole host of talented role models who we want to connect with to celebrate their success 
and inspire our current students. Our former students (our alumni) can return to offer 
careers and education advice, mentor students, provide work experience placements, hold 
celebratory events for past leavers and much more besides. 
 
We need you  
Please help us reach out to our former students using your own networks. From doctors to 
dancers, pilots to plumbers, we need alumni from a range of careers to open our students’ 
eyes to what is possible. 
 
What to do next? 
If you are a former student or know any who would like to stay in touch and give back to 
their old school, please ask them to sign up to our alumni network at: 
https://www.futurefirsthub.org.uk/register/waverley 
 
With your help we hope to contact as many former students as possible to again be part of 
our Waverley Family and support the school moving forward. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

  
Sukhbir Farar  
Executive Principal                      
 

Satnam Dosanjh 
Principal - Primary 

Hugh Derry 
Principal - Secondary and Sixth Form 
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